
Save Our Southall Town Hall! 

 

Ealing Council have made a decision to dispose of Southall Town Hall, one of 
Southall’s last remaining public buildings, due to financial constraints but there has 
been no consultation with users or members of the public. 

The Town Hall is used by over 10,000 residents annually, many of whom have 
language difficulties or face major problems accessing advice, housing or 
employment. Local community organisations and small businesses use this base and 
it will affect their survival and reduce the already very limited support available. 

Tenants and users of the Town Hall have set up a group called ‘Friends of Southall 
Town Hall’, who believe the building can be run without reliance upon Ealing Council 
funds. We are opposed to plans that stop Southall Town Hall being open to all 
sections of our diverse local community.   

Please support us by signing our petition. 

If you would like to find out more, please contact us at 
southallcommunityalliance@hotmail.com 

or on 020 8574 8855. Many thanks for your support! 


